
 

May 2012 

Nobles, 

Here we are in May and my year is almost half 
done, so little time and so much to do. The circus 
fast approaches and lets all pitch in and help. 
Noble Mark Kushner will be contacting all for 
volunteer duties for the circus this year. Also 
ticket sales at Intercity Mall start on the 16th and 
anyone who is interested and selling please call 
me and I will schedule you in. (620-5826) Onions 
have arrived and lets all chip in and sell them. 
Milan will be at Dease Street Saturday morning 
and also Sunday morning with onions for sale, so 
come down and pick yours up. Our last meeting 
was well attended and I hope our next will be 
even better. This month we have a guest 
speaker from the Canadian hearing Society. So 
plan to attend, I think it will be interesting. 

In closing I would like to thank all the nobles who 
came out to our last meeting and I am looking 
forward to see you all this month. 

“Remember we do it for the kids” 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Noble Tony Biscardi 

 


